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“Champions keep playing until they get it right.” 
- Billie Jean King 

 APRIL TUITION 
April tuition is due at this time.  We accept cash, check 
and credit card payments.  Thank you for your prompt 
payments.  If you have an outstanding balance, Ms. Linda 
will notify you via Class Dojo.    

 
CLASS PICTURES 

Photos are available on Betsy Barfield’s website to view.  
Orders will be due April 12th.  You can order photos online 
or send in an order form with payment to our office.  This 
is a great way for students to keep a memory of their 
friends and their teachers.   
 

GRADUATION PICTURES 
Kindergarten and VPK students had 
Graduation pictures taken.  Ms. Betsy 
Barfield took individual cap and gown 
pictures and class photos.  Pictures are 
available online to order and view. Or-
ders will be due by April 12th.  You can order photos 
online, or complete an order form with payment and bring 
to our office.    

 
  CATERPILLARS 

Each class received caterpillars. Stu-
dents will observe the changes in 
them over time.  Once they become 
beautiful butterflies we will let them 
free in our garden area.  Make sure to 
ask your child about what they are 

observing.  We will watch them get bigger, create chrysa-
lis, and come out as a butterfly.      
 

LAST QUARTER 
It is hard to believe we are nearing the end of the 
2023/2024 school year.  We still have 7 weeks to keep 
working.  Please make sure that your child is at school 
ready to learn.  We have had several students absent in 
the last few weeks.  It is difficult when a student misses 
learning time with their class.  Our teachers work hard to 
keep everyone caught up on lessons.  If your student is 
absent, please make sure to send in their missed work by 
the date requested.  This will help keep your child’s 
grades current.  Thank you for working with us to make 
the school year a successful one.   
 

FIELD TRIP 
Thursday, April 11, Kindegarten, 
First and Second grade will walk to 
Young Actors Theater on Glenview 
Drive to watch “Finding Nemo, Jr.”.  
We are so excited for our students 
to have the opportunity to watch 
this play.  We look forward to hear-
ing about their adventure.  Students will need to wear the 
Betton Hills Preparatory School t-shirt and tennis shoes 
on Thursday.   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY BRYNLEE 
Today the students and staff had the 
opportunity to celebrate with 
Brynlee.  What a fabulous way to cel-
ebrate with all her friends.!  Brynlee 
shared cupcakes with everyone as we 
sang Happy Birthday.  Hard to believe 
this little one has turned 1 today.  We 

are so glad you all have shared this day with her.   
 

35 YEARS OF EXCELLENCE 
We are excited to say that when we had our class pic-
tures done , Ms. Betsy got a photo of all students and 
teachers to celebrate 35 years of excellence.  We are 
glad your children are a part of this remarkable school 
accomplishment.  We would not be here if it wasn’t for 
our fabulous families that support us.  We celebrate 
every accomplishment our students and staff make.  
Thank you for making this possible. 

 
SUMMER CAMP WEEKLY THEMES 

The following is a list of our weekly themes for this 
summer: 
June 10– Under the Sea 
June 17– Pirates and Mermaids 
June 24– Dinosaur Week 
July 1– Summer Stars and 
Stripes 
July 8-Summer Camp Olym-
pics 
July 15-Space Camp 
July 22– Super Heroes of 
Summer 
July 29-Mindful Moments 
(Yoga and Meditation)  
Eight fun filled weeks this summer.  We will continue to 
work on academics to help our students with their 
skills.  
 

VPK AND KINDERGARTEN  
GRADUATION 

At this time, we are planning a “small” graduation cere-
mony for our VPK and Kindergarten students on Satur-
day, May 18th in our school parking 
lot.  Our VPK graduation is at 9:00 
and our Kindergarten graduation is 
at 10:00.  Students will perform a 
few songs and a poem before being 
called up to receive their diplomas.  
Our students have already started 
practicing. You will need to bring 
your own chair, as we will only have chairs available for 
the students.  We are excited to celebrate our stu-
dents!! 

 
 



SUMMER CAMP 2024 
Registration for Summer Camp 2024 has begun.  We 
have academic summer camps for our students.  This 
allows our students to continue learning throughout 
the summer to avoid the “summer slide”.  Students 
enjoy a variety of weekly themes along with their aca-
demics.  Space is limited in a few of our camps.  Com-
plete the paperwork and return it to the office to re-
serve your child’s spot.  We sent each family a regis-
tration packet in Class Dojo.  If you need a printed 
copy, please stop and ask Ms. Linda or Ms. Samantha.   
 

REGISTRATION FOR 2024/2025 
We sent home registration for the 2024/2025 school 
year a few weeks ago.  Our registration is open to the 
public at this time.  If you have not registered at this 
time, Ms. Linda will contact you in Class Dojo and send 
a tuition agreement.  If you have any questions re-
garding the registration process, please do not hesi-
tate to contact us.  Several families have already sub-
mitted their paperwork.  We are not able to hold 
your child’s spot unless the tuition agreement has 
been submitted.  It’s hard to believe that we will be 
starting another school year just around the corner.     
 

SCHOOL CHOICE 
There are several scholarships that allow families to 
choose a school that they may not have been able to 
afford otherwise.  Step Up for Students offers: 
 Financial based scholarships 
 Gardiner scholarship 
 Hope scholarship  
Take a moment and visit their website at 
stepupforstudents.org to see if your child may qualify 
for a scholarship.  We accept all these scholarships.     

 
STEP UP FOR STUDENTS RENEWAL 

For our current families with Step Up for Students, 
make sure to take time to renew your scholarship ap-
plication within your EMA account.  This will assure 
your child is awarded a scholarship for the 
2024/2025 school year.  Do not start a new applica-
tion, just complete the renewal process.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Step Up for Students.   

      
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
April 10-Music PK/K 
April 11– Finding Nemo Jr. K/1/2 
Field Trip 
April 17-Music 1/2 
April 19– Progress Reports for Kin-
dergarten, First and Second Grade 
 
 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
Box Tops for Education has gone digital.  You don’t 
have to clip those box tops!!  Just download the Box 
Top app from the app store and scan your receipts.  
You can also earn box 
tops for school with 
online orders.  Make 
sure to have Betton 
Hills Preparatory 
School selected.  Eve-
ry Box Top you scan or 
clip is worth 10¢ for the school.  This is an easy way 
to earn extra money for our PTO. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


